
Friday 6 December 2024

Term 4 Week 8

Kia ora, Kia orana, Malo lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa lahi atu, Xin chào, Bula vinaka, Nǐ hǎo ma, မင်္ဂလာပါ, হ্যালো,
안녕하세요, Bonjour, Mhoro, Kumusta, Kumno, Greetings to all whānau and friends of FBS.

We have had a busy and exciting time since our last panui (newsletter) with lots happening in and outside of our school. Last

week’s Year 6 Camp was an amazing experience and definitely a highlight of the year for our ākonga and whānau who were

involved. It is our intention to continue with our Year 6 Camp so that all of our FBS tamariki have the chance to enjoy this

experience before they finish their time with us. It was lovely to see our FBS whānau come into school on Thursday for our

Celebration of Success meetings and to share our ākonga success in learning and end of year report.

As we move into the final few weeks of our term we have a number of school events planned.

Friday December 13 Team Kakano Fun Day (11am-12.30pm)

Gates will be open for whānau to come in and join with our youngest learners as they take

part in some fun and exciting activities.

Year 6 Leavers Dinner

This special event is being held for the first time and will start at 6pm under our COLA.

Monday December 16 Class Shared Lunches

FBS Disco

(Team Kakano 12.30pm-1.15pm)

TeamWhanake and Team Panekiretanga after school (times to be confirmed).

Tuesday December 17 PRIZEGIVING

● Team Kakano (9am-10.30am)

● TeamWhanake (11am-12.30pm)

● Team Panekiretanga (1.30pm-3pm)

All prize givings will be taking place in our FBS Hall and the gates will be open throughout

the day. Please be seated in the hall before the start time for each prizegiving.

Wednesday December 18 Year 6 Graduation

1.30pm start under our COLA, please come early enough to get a seat. This annual event is a

lovely way to celebrate our Year 6 ākonga before they move on.

Thursday December 19 Final Day for Term 4 and our 2024 school year. FBS closes at 12.30pm.

Mr Avatea

Proud to be your Principal

Highlights from the Year 6 Camp

“Hello” in Te Reo Maori, Cook Island Maori, Tongan, Samoan, Hindi, Niuean, Vietnamese, Fijian, Mandarin, Burmese, Bengali, Korean, French, Shona, Filipino and Khasi - the languages represented at Flat Bush School.


